February 19, 2019

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998

55 Taunton Road, East
Ajax, ON L1T 3V3
TEL 905-427-9870

TEL 1-888-445-2881
FAX 905-619-0210

www.veridian.on.ca

Veridian Corporation, an affiliate of Veridian Connections Inc. (a licensed electricity distributor in the
Province of Ontario), is submitting this Notice of Proposal application (attached) as required under

section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (the “Act”) for your consideration.

Veridian Corporation intends to construct, own, operate and maintain an electricity generation project
consisting of a 195 kW combined-heat-and-power system and will be connected behind the utility
electricity meter, displacing electricity otherwise provided by the Veridian Connections Inc. electricity
distribution system. Veridian Corporation has entered into a Project Incentive Contract with Veridian
Connections Inc. pursuant to the Process and Systems Program under the Save On Energy Initiative. The
project does not result in a material increase of Veridian Corporation’s share of the total generation

supply volume in the Province of Ontario.

Veridian Corporation respectfully submits that a review of the Notice of Approval for this project is not
necessary as the project will not adversely affect the development and maintenance of a competitive

electricity market in the Province of Ontario.

Please let me know if you have any questions with respect to the attached application or if you require

further information.
Yours truly,

M.C,A%_u_

Michael C. Angemeer, P.Eng
President and CEQ
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